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Congratulations to Nellie Rypel for receiving the Headteacher’s Award 

this week. Nellie is making great progress in class due to her hard 

work and resilience. She tries hard and shows respect and kindness to 

everyone. Well Done Nellie!  

 

Worker of the week  Reading Award  Values Award  Year Group 

Archie Wood Darcy Jones Dylan Hailwood  Reception 

Arthur Haynes Harper Swarbrick Rhea Thiem-Lowe Year One 

Zachary West  Joseph Hales  Georgia Dillon Year Two 

Theo Westwood  Bella Holland Matthew Cross Year Three 

Samuel Stewart  Riley Ramsden  Ella Jones  Year Four 

Harry Downes  Frankie Agar  Shane—Lee Tucker  Year Five 

Evie Woods Jessica Brown  Evie Lilley  Year Six 



 

 

Following in the footsteps of St Joseph 

“Have you had kindness shown? Pass it on” 

Henry Burton  
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YEAR THREE / FOUR SPORTSHALL ATHLETICS  

On Wednesday 29th January there is a Glow 

Dodgeball festival and on Thursday 30th Janu-

ary there is a Sportshall Athletics event for 

Years Three and Four.   

Letters have been sent home for permission 

and we wish the children the best of luck next 

week.  

Good Luck Year Three / Four!  

Year Group Attendance 

Reception Class 96.92% 

Year 1 97.10% 

Year 2 97.57% 

Year 3 97.01% 

Year 4 98.72% 

Year 5 97.49% 

Year 6 96.55% 

BALANCE BIKES  

Reception class children are looking forward to Janu-

ary 30th and 31st when Chorley School 

Sports Partnership are bringing the 

‘Balance Bikes’ to school, during the 

day.  They will work with the children 

to encourage them to ride along a 

course which they will set up for them.  

PTFA BAKE OFF  

 On Monday 10th February the PTFA are hold-

ing a ‘Bake Off’ competition for each class and 

the school as a whole. Prises will be given for 

each class so please get researching your       

favourites!  

More details to follow 

 

Congratulations to Year 4 for having the highest 

attendance this week.  In accordance with Lanca-

shire Attendance expectations any families falling 

below 90% have been informed to encourage 

increased attendance this term.  

GOTHIC  

On Wednesday 22nd January Mr Bolton from Holy 

Cross English department came to school to work 

with Year Six. The children developed ideas for a 

piece of Gothic writing led by sir. Afterwards Mr Bol-

ton complimented the Year Six pupils on their en-

gagement and effort throughout the session.  

CONSENT FOR ADULT TRANSPORT 

We have sent a survey out today requesting your 

consent for your child to be transported in an-

other adults vehicle should this be required. 

Please do respond as soon as possible as there 

are up coming trips and sports events that we so 

require assistance with transport. 

If you have offered transport you will receive a 

paper consent declaration for completion. 


